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CALENDAR LOOK AHEAD: 

 

June 4 – Parent Appreciation Tea 8:15 a.m. – 8:45 a.m. on the Blacktop 

June 4 – Indigenous Art Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

June 4 - Be You Club 2:45 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

June 4 – Learn to Swim Grade 5 3:30 p.m. at Crystal Pool 

June 6 - Grade 3/4 Craft Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

June 7 - Indigenous Art Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

June 11 – Indigenous Art Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

June 11 – Learn to Swim Grade 5 3:30 p.m. at Crystal Pool (final lesson) 

June 12 – Wheelchair Sports Day 

June 13 - Grade 3/4 Craft Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. 

June 14 – Fun Luch Pizza Hut (for those who pre-ordered) 

June 14 - Indigenous Art Club 2:45 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. (final meeting for the year) 

 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

We have had some exciting weeks here for students; great participation and success at the zone 

and city finals track meets, a wonderful Welcome to Kindergarten event for our new kinders, and 

we had a super presentation from the Cowichan Tzinquaw Dancers. Thank you to PAC for helping 

us pay for this event, as well as helping us with the costs for the track busses. 

 

Has our spring weather has finally arrived? With our very changeable weather it is important that 

students come to school with appropriate outdoor wear. We are certainly seeing extra outside 

activities and longer days. Please remember that it is more important than ever to help your child 

stay focused on the learning taking place in the classroom. Continuing with established routines, 

such as regular meal and bed times, is especially helpful to students at this time of year, as we 

prepare for all the year-end activities to come. 

 

Teachers have begun the final assessments and learning updates, which will be reflected in the 

online CSL learning updates you will receive at the end of June. Please remember these are 

accessed through Parent Connect. Families can also access all prior CSL reporting documents via 

this same link. 

 

Have a wonderful, restful weekend! 

 

Parent Appreciation Tea 

The annual Cloverdale Parent Appreciation will take place on Tuesday, June 4th from 8:15-8:45 

out in front of the school (near the basketball court).  This is an opportunity for the staff to say 

“thank you” to all our parents for the support that they give all year long.  Please stop by for a 

cup of coffee and a treat on us!  (Please note that this is an event for adults only.)  Looking 

forward to seeing you there!  

 

Road Closure 

The district of Saanich has notified us that Quadra Street will have lane closures during the week 

of June 3.  This will be similar to the closers that happened mid-April and the work will be 

completed by the end of the week.  Please plan your pick up and drop offs accordingly. 

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/


 

 

CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

What to stay up-to-date with the CTS PAC?  You can do so by following their Facebook page 

here:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_s

een&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837  

 

 

DISTRICT & COMMUNITY UPDATES: 

 

1000 x 5 

330,000 books in 12 years donated to new homes where they are needed.  THANK YOU!!!   At 

this time of the year, we prepare an extra supply for the many agencies that send books home all 

summer.   

 

Please do a summer clean of your bookshelves and help another child succeed by having a home 

library. Take your gently used books for babies to five-year-olds to the pink bin in the school’s 

office. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_seen&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837
https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_seen&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837

